
March 11, 1996 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0870 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

RE: Docket No. 930885-EU 

Enclosed is the revised map no. 2733 that goes with the report that was filed on 
February 16, 1996. Also, enclosed is a key to the maps that Roberta Bass 
requested. 

Sincerely, 

Susan D. Cranmer 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 

Iw 

Enclosures 

cc w/o maps: Beggs and Lane 
Jeffrey A. Stone, Esquire 

Roberta Bass 
Florida Public Service Commission 


